Sir Ganga Ram Hospital

10" July, 2017

To

Diya India Foundation
506, Ansal Majestic Tower
G Block, Vikas Puri

New Delhi—110088

Subject:- Letter of appreciation for your efforts towards this kind & benevolent act.

Dear Sir.
Greetings from Department of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences, Sir Ganga Ram Hospital

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to supporters of Diya ‘India Foundation and FIVE
HOLDINGS team for helping to arrange the necessary funds for the patient Avni who was suffering
from Congenital Heart disease and requiring treatment. She was admitted on 29.06.2017 and
underwent Open Heart Surgery on 30.06.2017. She has been discharged in stable condition. It was a
significant contribution to bridge the gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such

high end medical treatment.

" We cherish your support and hope to continue the long term association with your organization.

/ A

Dr. a Joshi

MBBS, MS, MCh (CTVS)

Fellowship (Cleveland Clinic, USA)

Senior Consultant, Pediatric Cardiac Surgeon

Chairman, Dept. of Pediatric Cardiac Sciences
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